Cheryl Rottmann

From: Melissa Marsh

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 3:05 PM
To: Cheryl Rottmann

Cc: Matt Lonnerstater; Giles Tucker
Subject: Planning Commission Bruce Conn

Bruce Conn just stopped in to resign from the Planning Commission. Please use this email as is official resignation and
issue a proclamation for this over 6 years of service.

Thank you

Melissa R. Marsh

City Manager

City of Madison Heights

(248) 583-0829
melissamarsh@madison-heights.org
www.madison-heights.org




